
INFORMATION REGARDING CONTINUING HEARINGS  
IN JUDGE BRANSTOOL’S COURT 

 
The Licking County Common Pleas Court continues to closely monitor state and 

local responses to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and will be following guidance 
provided by state and local public health agencies and the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention (CDC). 

  
While the Court remains open to the public and will continue to provide all 

essential services, in order to protect the public health, Judge Branstool has agreed to 
continue, to a future date, all civil and criminal matters scheduled for a jury trial, pretrial 
conference, evidentiary, or dispositional hearing during the period between Tuesday, 
March 17, 2020 through Friday, April 3, 2020.  Orders rescheduling these events will be 
issued in each case.  Case by case exceptions to continuances may apply.  Other 
matters commonly handled by phone conference such as status conferences and 
scheduling conferences will remain as scheduled.    

 
Updates will be provided as necessary. 

Any questions, please contact out office at (740) 670-5770.  

 
 


